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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. That Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee recommend Council approve 

amendments to Zoning By-law 2008-250, as shown in Document 1 and 

detailed in Documents 3 and 4; and 

2. That Agriculture and Rural Affairs Committee approve the Consultation 

Details Section of this report be included as part of the ‘brief explanation’ in 

the Summary of Written and Oral Public Submissions, to be prepared by the 

City Clerk and Solicitor’s Office and submitted to Council in the report 

titled, “Summary of Oral and Written Public Submissions for Items Subject 

to Bill 73 ‘Explanation Requirements’ at the City Council Meeting of 27 

September 2017,” subject to submissions received between the publication 

of this report and the time of Council’s decision. 

Mitchell Lesage, By-Law Writer and Interpretations Officer III, Planning, Infrastructure 

and Economic Development spoke to a PowerPoint presentation on the rural aspects of 

the report. A copy of the presentation is held on file with the City Clerk’s office. 

Chair Moffatt thanked staff for the presentation and noted that the items may be small in 

the grand scheme of things but important to those affected. 

The Committee heard from one delegation: 
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Stephanie Graham – ACORN – She commented that her organization was advocating 

for stricter controls of payday loan establishments. She urged the Committee to support 

the changes regulating them.   

The Chair thanked the delegation for their comments but noted that there are no payday 

loan establishments in the rural areas and this really is a Planning Committee issue and 

suggested they also present there. It is an important issue.  

The committee CARRIED the recommendations as presented. 

 


